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Survey

+  An online survey was available to the public from May 2 to May 23, 2022, 
asking residents to share feedback for Bannerman/Fraser/Kirkness 
Alley Renewal

What we heard

Common themes among the feedback collected include:

+  Residents are concerned about drainage, water pooling and potholes

+  Heavy trucks traveling through the alleys are impacting the pavement

+  Some residents are concerned about shortcutting and speeding in alleys

“ Seriously degraded/broken asphalt. Very soft under the alley -  
in spring you can feel the asphalt move when you walk/drive on it ”

How we communicated

+  Letters sent to residents and property owners whose properties  
access alleys in Bannerman, Fraser and Kirkness

For more information and updates on Alley Renewal in  
Bannerman, Fraser and Kirkness, please visit:  
edmonton.ca/BannermanFraserKirkness

16 survey participants


